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Warsaw, 14 May 2018 

 

 

Information for all WUT students and doctoral students 

on the obligation to use only individual email addresses in the WUT domain name 

(nr_albumu@pw.edu.pl) in any correspondence with the University, as of 1 June 2018 

 

I. 

As of 1 June 2018, due to the regulations on personal data protection, referred to below, 

all Warsaw University of Technology students and doctoral students are obliged to use only 

their individual email addresses in the WUT domain name, i.e., nr_albumu@pw.edu.pl, in their 

correspondence with the University. 

 

II. 

In the USOS systems, correspondence e-mail addresses will be changed to individual e-mail 

addresses in the WUT domain name, i.e., nr_albumu@pw.edu.pl as of 1 June 2018 and therefore:   

− to send emails on their individual matters, students and doctoral students are obliged to use 

their individual email addresses in the WUT domain name, 

− any correspondence from the University regarding individual students’ and doctoral 

students’ matters will be sent only to individual email addresses in the WUT domain name.  

 

Legal basis: 

1. Decision no. 1/2018 of the WUT Rector of 3 January 2018 on the centralisation of services 

for improvement of IT systems safety 

2. Regulation of the European Parliament and of the Council (EU) no. 2016/679 of 27 April 

2016  (GDPR) – enters into force on 25 May 2018 

 


